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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
December 15, 2014
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners Announces Temporary Closure of Azalea Park for Planned Renovations 
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners received grant funding for trail improvements and trail amenities at Azalea Park.  The Planning and Design phases of the project are now complete and construction will start on January 5, 2015.  Amenities included in the park renovations are, widening of the multi-use trail with installation of a rubberized surface, new benches, new trash receptacles, mile markers and signage. 
The project is anticipated to last approximately three months. During construction, the park will be closed; however, citizens are encouraged to use Hickory Park for an alternate use, which is located at 26 Hickory Ave. Crawfordville, FL 32327; directly behind Sonic. 
For additional information related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com
